
Middlesex Borough 
Swim Pool Commission 

1200 Mountain Ave 
Middlesex, NJ 08846 

(732)-752-3366 
 

December 18, 2020 
 

Notice: 
 

Please be advised The Swim Pool Commission has changed their December 16, 2020 meeting 
that was canceled due to snowstorm. The Swim Pool Commission meeting has been scheduled 
for January 6, 2021 at 7: 00 PM, at The Middlesex Public Library.  Any questions please feel free 
to contact the pool at middlesexpoolnj@gmail.com. 
 
I hereby certify that copies of this notice were emailed to the Courier News, Star Ledger, posted 
on the Middlesex Borough website and in the Municipal Building on December 18, 2020.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Katie Young, Pool Secretary 
 


